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No Students Can Come to Office without a Hall Pass 
A quick reminder to teachers and students: Strictly, No student can come to 

office without a pass from his/her teacher. 

Student Council Last Meeting: May 10th  
Student Council will be having the last meeting of the school year 

on Wednesday, May 10th from 3:00 to 5:00 p.m. At this meeting, we will have 

the end of the year pizza party and elections for next school year's student 

council officers. Thanks - Mrs. Woolley and Mrs. Schulkey 

6th Graders Intramural Basketball: May 8th 
We will be having intramural basketball for 6th graders on Monday, May 8th.  If you 

are interested in participating, please make a team of 6-8 kids and turn in the list to 

Mr. Haddad in room F4 by Wednesday, May 3rd.  Eight teams will be selected to play.  

We will play after school from 3:00-4:50p.m. Activity buses will be able to take you home 

at 5:00 p.m.  You must have a 2.0 GPA to participate.  Coach Haddad 

Here are our Spelling Bee Contestants 
As you all know by now Stout Annual Spelling 'B' will be held on Thursday, May 18

th. What you do not know are our 

contestants. Bur no worries, the secret is revealed. 

 6th Grade 7th Grade 8th Grade 

Bassem Shohatee 

Lama Ammari 

Lea Mshiek 

Rafiq Hanoun 

Glenn Moore 

Nevaeh Finley 

Evan Reynoso 

Hadeel Mawiri 

Amran Mohammed 

Yareli Garza 

Ayesha Sufian 

Alfarwq Shariff 

Zeinab Zreik 

Neena Khalaf 

Ali Jammoul 

Mahdi Aljaberi 

Abdulhakim Said 

Jenna Mahmoud 

Ayah Hassan 

Younes Hojeije 

Shahd Alghurbani 

Maya Moreau 

Zeinab Hamadi 

Fatima Hadi 

Zeinab Issa 

Younes Mohamed 

Morgan Miesmer 

Laura Abdullah 

Daliah Almaklani 

Colin Ramakers 

Good Luck and may the best boy/girl win! Thanks – Mr. Bennett 

Test out of a World Language Deadline: May 5th 
It is that time of the year again to test out of a world language. 

Applications are available at the counseling office (Mr. Tindall’s office for 

those who do not know). Pick up your application, fill it in, and return it 

to Mr. Tindall before Friday, May 5th, 2017. 

Relay for Life Spirit Week: May 1st – May 5th 
The Relay for Life Spirit Week will be held between Monday May 1st and 

Friday May 5th.  The assembly will be on Friday and it will include: 

Students’ Corner Today is “B” Day 

 

Yousef Bingaber shared this smart quote: 

“If you can’t beat the odds, change the game!” 
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 Save it or Shave it where some teachers’ hair will be cut; 

 Pie the Teacher where some teachers will have a pie in the face. 

The week will also include the Dress Theme for the Week; Pay $1 a day and 

dress as follows: 

Thursday:   Mustache Day 

Friday:        Animal Day (Wear an animal costume or bring a stuffed animal) 

Remember this is a great way for us to have fun and raise money for all those 

around the country battling cancer. Please help support this awesome cause 

and remember to be appropriate with your outfits! For more info please 

watch our video at: https://youtu.be/DJqh5G1SD5g 

Save it or Shave Update: It is a Close Race 
Here are the new totals as of this week for the Save it or Shave it boxes.  

1. Mrs. Crechiolo: $122.50 

2. Mr. Hool:  $117.50 

3. Mr. Lambdin:  $114.30 

As you can see, it is really close! However, you still have 9 more days to get those totals 

up!! Let us Go Stout! 

Fordson High Open House: May 17 
The Fordson High Open House for future students and their parents will be held 

on Wednesday, May 17, 2017 between 5:30 pm – 7:00 pm. Please make sure to be 

there on time. Thanks – Mr. Tindall  

 

 

 

 

https://youtu.be/DJqh5G1SD5g

